
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Careers,  

Our year together is coming to an end and I can’t quite believe how fast it has gone.  

The children and I would like to invite you to join us at school for our final parent event 

before the year finishes: Picnic/Party.  

During the children’s English lessons, they will each be writing you a formal invitation for the 

picnic. The children will not be aware of this until nearer the time so please keep it a 

secret until you hear it from them.  

We will be holding the Picnic/Party on Monday 23rd July @ 9-10:30 and it would be great to 

share it with you. Everyone is welcome including siblings and grandparents but your invites 

will specify this.  

I would just like to take this opportunity, on behalf of the year 1 staff, to say thank you for 

your continued support over the year. We really have had a great time and we look forward 

to seeing your children continue to flourish as they continue through school.  

Hopefully you will all be able to join us for the picnic. Your invitations will be delivered 

shortly.  

Thank you  

Mrs Bott 

 


